
Public Notice 

Post-Election Audit 

November 24, 2020 

 

 

The office of the Colfax County Clerk will have a Post-Election Audit at 9:00 a.m. on 

November 24, 2020 in the Colfax County Meeting Chambers located at 230 North 3rd 

street.   

 

If you have any questions concerning registration, please call (575) 445-5551. 

 

 

       Rayetta M. Trujillo 

       Colfax County Clerk 

 

 

 


